
Informed and Supported 
Workers Program
Fishing in Gippsland

If you want to go fishing in Gippsland or 
anywhere in Victoria, you will need to have a 
Recreational Fishing Licence (RFL). Your RFL 
may not be loaned or transferred to another 
person. If you identify as Aboriginal or Torres 
Strait Islander, you will not need a licence to 
fish. More information about the RFL and 
fishing in Gippsland can be found below. 

A webpage with information 
for staying safe when fishing 
in Victorian waters  

Gippsland LakesStaying Safe When Fishing
Read about the popular 
fishing locations in the 
Gippsland Lakes 

Helpful information about 
fishing in Victoria, available in 
languages other than English

Recreational Fishing GuideGippsland Fishing Page
A community Facebook 
page for people who are 
interested in fishing 

The Victorian Fisheries Authorities has a webpage with information about the 
Recreational Fishing Licence (RFL). This includes the cost of buying a licence 
and how to purchase one; who needs a licence; and the size and type of fish 
that can be caught with a Recreational Fishing Licence.
https://vfa.vic.gov.au/recreational-fishing/fishing-licence

foodandfibregippsland.com.au/isw

https://www.foodandfibregippsland.com.au/informed-and-supported-workers-isw
https://www.facebook.com/fishingpic/
https://vfa.vic.gov.au/recreational-fishing/fishing-licence
https://vfa.vic.gov.au/recreational-fishing/fishing-licence
https://vfa.vic.gov.au/recreational-fishing/recreational-fishing-guide
https://vfa.vic.gov.au/recreational-fishing/recreational-fishing-guide/fishing-safety
https://vfa.vic.gov.au/recreational-fishing/victorias-top-fishing-destinations/east-gippsland/where-to-fish-east-gippsland/gippsland-lakes



